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Letter from the Editors 

 

Dear reader, 

 

Welcome to the latest issue of the Medical Student Press Journal! It is our honor to share the 

work of fellow medical students with you. This collection of reflective essays, poetry, and 

research explores diverse topics in medicine. 

 

In this issue, an author shares her experience crossing language barriers in patient care. Another 

piece reflects on medicine as inspired by the writings of Mark Twain. An original review article 

details new developments in the management of Familial Chylomicronemia Syndrome. A poem 

contemplates the aspects of medicine which we can only learn on the wards, and another poem 

explores the art of diagnosis as a journey for both patient and physician. A narrative piece tells 

the story of a man in hospice care who embraces life, even in death. 

 

We hope you will gain new insight and inspiration from these works. A huge thank you to the 

authors, editors, and reviewers who have contributed to the creation of this issue.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Pallavi Dev 

Medical Student Press, Associate Editor 

 

 

 

Brienna Milleson 

Medical Student Press, Associate Editor 


